
Submitter: Marya DeVoto 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon's by-mail voting law is a model for the nation and enables voters to make 

more informed choices by sitting down with the voter guide and the ballot. It's also a 

wonderful service for disabled people and those who don't have the flexibility to go to 

a polling place on a specific day.  

 

Significant fraud from mail-in ballots has never been found, nationally, despite the 

overactive imaginations of certain politicians. There's no reason to discard a system 

that works so well.  


